Hi everyone,

We hope everyone is having a spectacular halloweekend! During the last LIT session, the girls worked on their math skills. We started off with a multiplication mad minute, and then worked on some word problems. The word problems were confusing at times, but we were so proud of all the girls hard work! After, we cooked up a delicious Halloween dessert. We used pudding cups and Oreo crumbles to resemble mud and then added gummy worms on top of the Oreo's to resemble worms coming out of the ground.  Check out the photos below to see the mini graveyards the girls made!

This is also a friendly reminder that there will be a Ladies in Training Session this Friday, November 4th.

See you soon!
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